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Proposed Decision 

The following decision, which may be adopted by a majority of the votes cast, is 

proposed for adoption by the Executive Board: 

1. The Fund takes this decision in concluding the 2019 Article XIV consultation with

the Republic of South Sudan.

2. The Republic of South Sudan continues to maintain restrictions on the making of

payments and transfers for current international transactions under the transitional

arrangements of Article XIV, Section 2, as described in paragraph 21 of the Staff

Report. The Fund encourages the Republic of South Sudan to eliminate the measures

maintained under Article XIV, Section 2 as soon as its balance of payments position

permits.
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